
CITY OF GARDEN GROVE 
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 

PROJECT NO. 7372 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received at the office of the City Clerk 

for the City of Garden Grove, 11222 Acacia Parkway, Garden Grove, CA  92842 to 
furnish material, equipment, and labor for Project No. 7376 “WEST STREET / CANDY 
LANE WATER IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT.” Engineer’s estimate on this project is around 
$2,527,000 dollars. 

 
The West Street and Candy Lane Water Improvements Project consists of constructing 
new replacement water lines in Chapman Avenue, West Street, Candy Lane, Cliffwood 

Avenue, Holyoak Lane, Wilken Way, Eugene Street, and other local streets.  The water 
improvements consist of approximately 6,600 feet of 12-inch and 510 feet of 8-inch 
diameter polyvinyl chloride (PVC) domestic water pipe.  It also includes the 
construction of approximately twelve (12) hydrant assemblies, one hundred seventeen 

(117) water service connections and twenty-one (21) connections to existing water 
mains. 
 

The entire project will also require replacement of deteriorated existing asphalt 
concrete pavement section within Wilken Way from curb to curb, reconstruction of 
street cross gutters, removal and/or abandonment of the existing water lines and 
valves, dewatering, maintaining the existing water services during construction, 

reconstructing and reconnecting of water and fire service connections, traffic control, 
trench pavement resurfacing, slurry seal pavement as required per plans, traffic 
restriping, and installation of raised pavement markers and appurtenant work.   
 

The plans, specifications and contract documents may be purchased from ARC for the 
price of sixty-three dollars and seventy-four cents ($63.74). The price does not include 
tax or shipping and handling if needed.  The documents may be made available for 

“will call” or shipped directly to you. Please contact: 
 

ARC 
345 Clinton Street 

Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
www.ocbinc.com 

949-660-1150 (ask for the Planwell Department) 

Or you can e-mail your order to costamesa.planwell@e-arc.com  
 
Bids are due in the City Clerk’s Office at 10:00 AM on April 23, 2015, and will be 
opened in the Conference Room 1 North, first floor, in City Hall. 

 
Direct ANY and ALL questions to Ms. Rebecca Li, Associate Engineer, 

(714) 741-5562 

 

/s/  Kathleen Bailor, CMC 
      City Clerk 
 

 
 
 
Date: April 2, 2015 

Publish: April 8, 2015 and April 15, 2015 


